
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Btec Award: Health and Social Care 

 

As part of our assessment for the Health and Social Care Btec, we will be taking our Health and Social Care 

groups to Standen National Trust property. The visit will take place on Wednesday 7th  October 2015.  We will 

leave school promptly at 12.50pm and return by 2.50pm.  

 

This visit forms part of the Btec coursework assessment. Attendance is therefore obligatory.  The assessment 

states that students must complete a risk assessment for a trip to a tourist venue with a group of disabled 

young people.  The purpose of the visit is to examine how the venue has been adapted for disabled people and 

complete a questionnaire on this topic. I have arranged for the Property Operations Manager to hold a question 

and answer session with the students. They will be expected to make notes on the visit.  On their return, they 

will use their notes and questionnaire to write a short report on the adapting of facilities and environments for 

the disabled young people. The Standen Manager will then visit us at Sackville in lesson time and students will 

present their report to her. 

 

The visit will take place within the school day and there will be no charge for the visit. Students are expected to 

wear school uniform and bring with them their Health and Social care folder, a pen and paper. I will be 

accompanying them with another member of staff.  Transport will be by school minibus. 

 

We will use the emergency contact details we have on our database for your child for this trip.  If however, the 

contact details will be different for the duration of this trip, please fill in the details below. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me, should you need further information or wish to discuss anything further 

(hvalentine@wsgfl.org.uk) 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs H Valentine 

Head of Health and Social Care 

 

 

To: Mrs H Valentine 

 

Health and Social visit to Standen 7
th

 October 2015 

 

Name of student …………………………………………………………………………….  Form ………………. 
 

Emergency contact telephone number …….………………………………………….…………………………….. 

Emergency contact name (please print) ……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 
 

mailto:hvalentine@wsgfl.org.uk

